
HIGHER BROUGHTON FARM 

The Parish Council has been asked to point out to all villagers that there is no public Right of Way 

through Higher Broughton Farm Barns.    

The barns are now let to a farmer who uses them for housing young cattle, and these can easily be 

spooked by dogs etc.  According to the tenant farmer, Crown Estate/Savills will be erecting a fence at 

the barns to prevent people walking through. 

The Parish Council thanks villagers for their cooperation in this matter. 

The Parish Council, March 2024 


